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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:31:16	AM	
	
I	have	been	generating	renewable	energy	for	nearly	6	years	and	have	upgraded	
our	solar	system	and	will	be	installing	storage	this	month.	
There	are	clear	benefits	to	the	energy	system,	environment	and	community	
through	a	fair	feed-in-tariff.		I	support	an	increase	in	line	with	wholesale	energy	
prices.		Thank	you	
	
Miles	Lochhead		

	
Postcode:	2575	
	
	




